Steve Rice

From: Lindsay Fung [lindsay.fung@deernz.org]

Sent: Tuesday, May 21, 2019 3:33 PM

To: Steve Rice

Subject: Fwd: PC1 Hearings - Block 2. NZDFA Waikato and Waipa Statement of Evidence
Attachments: 2019-06-06 Waikato PC1 Hearing Block 2- NZDFA-Waikato and Waipa.pdf; 2019-06-06

Proposed Waikato Regional PC 1 Block 2 Hearing - Campbell Clarke.pdf

Original email too large!

Sending first email of two...

—————————— Forwarded message ---------

From: Lindsay Fung <lindsay.fung@deernz.org>

Date: Tue, 21 May 2019 at 15:26

Subject: Re: PC1 Hearings - Block 2. NZDFA Waikato and Waipa Statement of Evidence

To: Steve Rice <steve@riceres.co.nz>

Dear Steve
Please find attached for the Block 2 Hearing session on Thursday 6 June:

e PDF of slides to accompany the NZDFA Statement

o Updated NZDFA Statement (minor grammatical corrections and come changes to the statement)
o Paragraph 5: "not" is replaced with "note"
o Paragraph 55: Additional sentence added (regarding change in N loss in deer farming

systems)
o Paragraph 68: Additional sentence added (regarding changed focus of Advance Parties to

environmental management)
o Statement from Campbell Clarke one of the deer farmers presenting in the same session

Kind regards
Lindsay

Lindsay Fung
Environmental Stewardship Manager

J Deer Industry

New Zealand

Tel +64 4 473 4500 PO Box 10702 | The Terrace | Wellington 6143 | NZ
DDI +64 4471 6115 Level 5, 154 Featherston Street

Mobile +64 27 668 0141 www.deernz.org

On Fri, 3 May 2019 at 15:28, Lindsay Fung <lindsay.fung@deernz.org> wrote:
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